
  

 Newsletter Friday 6th October 2017 

Menu Week: Week beginning 9th October  will be Week 3 

 

We are very proud to say that Cameron from Class 10PG passed all the preliminary 
rounds and has been selected to represent England at an International Scout Jamboree 
in Virginia USA in 2019.  
Cameron will have to fund raise to go and he needs to raise £3,600. If you have any 

ideas to fund raise, would like to sponsor (or maybe your Company?) or make a 

donation, please email Cameron’s mum at sammysnake1979@yahoo.com  

 

Parents Information 

 

Parents Questionnaire 

Along with the newsletter this week we are sending home a 
questionnaire to all parents and asking if you would please complete it 
and return it to the school office by Friday 13th October 2017. 

Please be honest, we really value your opinions! 

Dogs On Site 
 
If you bring dogs on to the school site, please ensure they are on a lead and that you are fully in 
control of your dog.  Some parents and children are nervous of animals and can be quite frightened 
by their barking or yapping. If we have complaints about particular dogs we will insist they do not 
come on to school property. 
Rebecca Garratt – Headteacher. 
 

ASH Class News 

 
On Friday 29th September, ASH class had a special visit from 'Crom' the 
Viking, which nicely linked to our topic, 'Under Attack!'  
The children were extremely excited when he emerged from behind the 
trees when we got there.  
They were all eager to ask him some questions about his family, his home, 
what he eats, whether he owned a longship and if he ever got seasick! He 
was even asked how long it took to grow his beard.  

The children helped Crom by finding sticks so he could light a fire and cook his 
food. 
A very memorable morning for the children and staff!  
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WORLD MATHS DAY IN SCHOOL – FRIDAY 13TH OCTOBER 2017 
 

All pupils are asked to wear a top or a hat that is mathematical e.g. numbers , 
patterns, shapes on it etc as previous years and we will enjoy a fun day full of 

maths activities. 
 

 
13S Belbroughton Scarecrow Entry 
 
13S have helped to make and install their Tin Man into this year's Bellbroughton 
Scarcrow festival. The boys loved the noise the cans made on each other as well as 
helping to stick and piece him together. We were even able to complete some PSHE 
recognising different parts of his, and our own bodies. It IS all about 'the taking part' 
but we are really hoping to win another prize if we can! 

 

12BC Visit to Chadsgrove School 

What a brilliant day Class 12BC had when they attended The School Games at 
Chadsgrove School in Bromsgrove. They took part in Sensory Orientation and worked 
alongside 3 other schools in completing a range of outdoor tasks.  
The pupils from Chadsgrove were our hosts and made an outstanding job of welcoming 
us there.  
Here are a few pictures from the day!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Jeans for Genes Day – Total Raised                
£279.30 – Thank you everyone! 

 

OCTOBER 

 6 ASH ASSEMBLY- Harvest  - Please note change of class from original calendar 

13 BEECH ASSEMBLY - Please note change of class from original calendar 

13 World Maths Day – Children to wear a mathematical theme top or a hat please! 

17  ELM,YEW,WILLOW,HAZEL Classes Only – Pirate Day!!!! 

18 Early Years Stay and Play  

19 BIRCH & HOLLY Class – 2.15pm Poetry Performance, parents invited. 

20 HOLLY ASSEMBLY 

20 BIG ME!!  Action Aid – dress up for your dream job 

 
Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October 2017 

HALF TERM 

31 Foundation Signalong at Russell House – Session 1 
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